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Postponed: New Medicare Card Open Door Forum 

The New Medicare Card Open Door Forum scheduled for tomorrow, Tuesday, January 23, 2018, 

has been postponed and will be rescheduled at a later date. We will inform you of the new date 

as soon as it has been finalized. Thank you for your continued participation and support in the 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) Open Door Forums. 
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